
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING SCHOOL BOND WAIVER REQUEST 

BY THE PACIFIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to California Education Code Section 33050 that 

a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Pacific Elementary School 

District (the “District”) at a meeting on August 7, 2024, at the hour of 4:00 p.m. or as soon 

thereafter as convenient. 

The purpose of said hearing is to receive public comment regarding whether the 

District should apply to the State Board of Education for a waiver of the 1.25% assessed 

valuation bonding capacity limit for the purpose of issuing voter-approved general 

obligation bonds.  For information in advance of the meeting, contact the District’s 

Superintendent at egross@pacificesd.org or 831-425-7002.  Any interested persons may 

appear and be heard at the public hearing, either in person at the District Office or by 

Zoom, Zoom Meeting ID: 845 8535 7954 Passcode: Jti4v8. 
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